
In accordance with the Certificate of the Secretary of Energy and Environmental Affairs 
(EEA Number 14067) for the Kline Residence in Truro, MA, the Natural Heritage and 
Endangered Species Program (NHESP) of the MA Division of Fisheries and Wildlife has 
made available a copy of the draft permit and associated conservation plan for public 
comment. Copies may he reviewed in person at the MEPA office at 100 Cambridge 
Street, Suite 900, Boston, MA 02114, Monday through Friday from 9am to 3 pm or 
online through the Environmental Monitor. Comnlents can be mailed to the NHESP at 
Attention: Kline Residence, 1 Rabbit Hill Road, Westborough, MA 0158 1, or emailed to 
natural.heritage@state.ma.us. All comments are due by December 3rd, 2007 by 5 pm. 


